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Midlothian

23 February 2021 

Morag Barrow 
Chief Officer 
Midlothian Integration Joint Board 
Fairfield House 
8 Lothian Road 
DALKEITH 
EH22 3AA 

Dear Morag 

ALLOCATION TO MIDLOTHIAN INTEGRATION JOINT BOARD 2021-22 

I wrote to you on 10 February 2021 to set out the proposed allocation to the Board 
for 2021-22. This amounted to £47.724 million and I indicated that this was subject to 
approval by Council on 23 February 2021.  

Following today’s Council meeting I can now confirm that the allocation of £47.724 
million has been agreed. 

As discussed when we met last week I would welcome the opportunity to attend the 
next meeting of the Board to update members on the allocation in the context of the 
Council budget agreed today.  

I would be grateful if you could confirm in due course Midlothian Integration Joint 
Board’s acceptance of the 2021-22 allocation. 

Yours sincerely 

Gary Fairley 
Chief Officer Corporate Solutions 
gary.fairley@midlothian.gov.uk 

cc Claire Flanagan, Chief Financial Officer Midlothian IJB 
     Ruth Nichols, Senior Accountant 


